
Personal Protective Equipment (PPE)

New hardhat

New safety glasses

New face covering

New gloves

Updated build volunteer 
group protocols

•	 Any volunteer or staff member who does not feel 	
well or who is running a temperature, showing signs 	
of acute respiratory illness or difficulty breathing 
should not come to the build site.

•	 Volunteers are working in groups of 10 or less.

•	 Habitat volunteers will follow recommended CDC 
guidelines for social distancing.

•	 All volunteers are given new, personal protective  
equipment (PPE) - hardhat, safety glasses, gloves  
and a face covering and are required to wear these 
items while on the build site. Volunteers may bring their 
own face coverings, gloves and safety glasses, 
personal sunglasses and/or regular glasses will 
substitute for safety glasses. No PPE will be 
shared.

•	 Habitat construction staff and SOS 	
are wearing PPE.

•	 Hand washing stations and hand 	
sanitizer stations are available at the 
build site.

•	 Portalets are cleaned daily.

•	 Habitat has suspended any large group	
gatherings like the morning safety meeting 
and group photo. The safety meeting is 
conducted at each of the individual homes,	
in smaller groups.

•	 Volunteer groups will asked to designate 	
(2) hospitality volunteers to help with snacks, 
lunch and water distribution.

•	 Volunteer groups will be asked to provide boxed 
lunches instead of buffet style food.

•	 To maintain a safe and productive build site, we 
invite your flexibility as some build/task plans may 
change from an original assignment.


